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Letter  of  Appreciation 

Mr. Tony Zappia MP 

Federal  Member  for  Makin  

959  North  East  Road  

Modbury  SA  5092                                                                                                     September 25, 2018

                                          
 Dear Mr Tony Zappia MP 

 

I, behalf on of East Turkistan Australian Association Inc. and its fellow members in South Australia 

and other parts of Australia, would like to extend this letter of appreciation to you in recognition of 

your great effort and contribution for the plights of Uyghur people of East Turkistan to reach at 

government level in Australia.  

 

It is our duty to acknowledge that on many occasions, the Uyghur community has proudly received 

your support; notably your speech in Parliament House on 26th March 2018 when the community 

travelled to Canberra for a rally held in front of APH, your presence at the rally on the same day and 

also the subsequent advice, guidance to us in making our voice more vocal and vibrant, your detailed 

speech at House of Representatives on 17th September 2018, your motion and presentation of our 

petition and your advices to other Labor Members have made our community members so much 

privileged and delighted.  

 

As a community carrying so much painful agony on our shoulder, we often feel desperate and eager to 

access help from Australian Government and Public.  Hence, it is our honor to have government 

representatives such as you to hear our stories and bring our matters to our government from time to 

time.  

 

Your speech on 26th March 2018 and on 17th September 2018 have reached to our communities in 

Australia and around globe and received excellent feedbacks and appraisals. We wish to say together – 

THANK YOU to you for your passion and dedication.  

 

 Not only at the Federal level, you and your office provided countless support to our individual 

community members in assisting their personal concerns and difficulties and please accept our 

appreciation in these avenues as well.  

 

The Uyghur Human Rights issue has become a global concern and it is related to our national  interest 

as a country founded on the values of democracy, freedom and liberty. Our calls and ultimate freedom 

of Uyghur people can be achieved with the  support of international communities, countries and 

government people such as you.  

 

Once again, than you so much and wishing you all the best. 

 

Kind regards  

 

Nurmuhammad Majid  

President of East Turkistan Australian Association Inc. 
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